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Patrick D. McCabe 
Superintendent of Schools 

March 24, 2021 

 

Hello Akron Families, 

Today, I created an informational video to provide you with an update on the district’s planning 
for a possible change in NYSDOH guidelines. To view that video please click this link. Currently, 
we are seeking elementary parent input on a possible return to additional days of in-person 
learning. We kindly ask that elementary parents only click this link and complete the survey by 
Monday, March 29th at 4:00 PM. Completing this survey will help to inform our planning as we 
continue to update our facilities. 

Should we receive information that would allow for changes at the secondary level, a separate 
survey will be provided to the parents of Middle and High school students. 

As always, we will keep you informed of the process as we learn and adapt to changing 
guidelines.  

Sincerely, 

Patrick D. McCabe 
Superintendent of Schools 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/11qaMbJlCujbU9RM_As6nuKuW6qMz74El/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfj6uCNeboQ7lFXVsqq1ayEGRkjnGDHL0O7p_AKO2uJhAshrw/viewform
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